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STATE OF ALASHEA / e

DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAYS
OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER /  P. 0. BOX 1467 — JUNEAU 99801

March 13, 1974

Re: Alyeska Pipeline Service Company

Mr, Frank A, Therrell
1815 South Bragaw Street
P. 0. Box 4-Z

Anchorage, Alaska 99503

_Dear Mr. Therrell:

Receipt of your letter of March 9, 1974 and attachments in which you
requested a Noutice to Proceed for Segments 1 through 7 of the Yukon
River to Prudhoe Bay State Highway is acknowledged. We are reviewing
your various submittals and you may expect to receive certain design
approvals and Notices to Proceed within several days.

In your letter you requested our advice that we had secured all necessary
rights-of-way across State, Federal and private lands as provided in the
Construction Agreement, Please be advised that we have a right-of-way for
the highway across all Federal and State lands involved: We direct your
attention to the language in the agreement whereby Alyeska agreed to furmish
us plats of any rights-of-ways required across private lands; As we have
received no such plats we can only assume that there are no private lands
involved.

All requests for materias]l sites and access roads on Federal lands have
been filed with the U. S. Bureau of Land Management. To date none of
them have been approved however. We will notify you promptly of any
approvals as we receive them:  The twenty-applications—for material-
sources and access roads on State lands will be filed. shortly and we
expect their approval within several days,

Very trply yours, ~

oty Y

8. 4. Cafpbell’
Commissioner of Highways

ce: Chuck Champion



